
How to Enter:

1️⃣ Scan the QR Code.

2️⃣ Write down this

booth's Troop Number.

3️⃣ Fill out the quick

entry form. No purchase

necessary to win.

✅ Done! You’re in the

running to win 100 boxes

of cookies!

One Lucky Winner Takes Home
100 Packages! Will it be you?

Troop #

_________

https://www.gsglavolunteerapps.org/2025goldenticket/



The Golden Ticket Contest is a GSGLA-sponsored event held exclusively
from February 21-23, 2025 for members of the general public.

Please note that the winner must not be a registered Girl Scout or
reside in a household with a currently registered Girl Scout.

All GSGLA troops are encouraged to participate by displaying the Golden
Ticket Contest flyer in a high-visibility area on top of your cookie booth on
the days of the contest.

Flyers should only be displayed and shared with booth visitors and
cookie customers from February 21-23, 2025.

Encourage all visitors to your cookie booth during the contest dates to
enter the Golden Ticket Contest by scanning the QR code on the flyer with
their mobile device and completing the entry form.
Be sure to provide customers with your Troop # and tell them to enter that
number in the entry form.
Remind customers that a cookie purchase is not necessary to enter,
though they may continue to purchase or make a donation to Cookies for
the Community.
Contest entries will only be accepted beginning on February 21 at 9:00 AM
through February 25, at 9:00 AM.
Winners will be contacted by February 28 by GSGLA staff.
 The Grand Prize winner MUST pick up their prize at one of GSGLA’s
service centers. 
The selected entrant MUST respond to the initial GSGLA communication
within 24 hours and confirm their win or they forfeit the prize and a new
winner will be selected.
For any additional questions regarding the Golden Ticket Contest, please
email communications@girlscoutsla.org.

2025 Golden Ticket
Instructions for Girl Scouts


